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Date: 20th December, 2024 

 

To, 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

5th Floor, Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

Mumbai-400051 

 

Symbol: BAJAJHCARE 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 539872 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Ref:  

1. NSE letter No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/150107 dated 19th December, 2024 

2. BSE email: L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2855 dated 19th December, 2024 

 
Sub: Clarification on Movement in Price 

 

With reference to your letter/email dated 19th December, 2024, relating to clarification sought on 

movement in price. In this regard, we would like to inform you that we have been regularly 

informing all the material events and information that have a bearing on the operation / performance 

of the Company including all the price sensitive information, in accordance with Regulation 30 of the 

SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the “Listing 

Regulations”) within the stipulated time.  

 

There is no pending material information or announcement from the company that has a bearing on 

the operation/performance of the company which includes all price sensitive information. Further, we 

would like to state that none of the promoters/directors and/or insiders have done any transactions in 

the shares of the Company and the recent movement in price of our scrip /increase in the share price 

may purely be due to market dynamics and the Company and promoters have nothing to do with 

movement in price of our scrip /increase in the share price. 

 

We would like to reiterate that the Company has always and will continue to adhere to the 

compliances required under the Listing Regulations and all other applicable laws. 

 

Request to take the same on record & oblige. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For and Behalf of Board of Director of 

Bajaj Healthcare Limited 

 

 

 

 

Apurva Bandivadekar 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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